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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $750,000.00 with H2 Enviro Solutions, LLC for the provision of products and services related to chemical 
storage and dosing systems for the Water/Wastewater Division.   
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure products and 
services related to chemical storage and dosing systems from H2 Enviro Solutions, LLC without conducting a 
competitive solicitation process for the following reason(s): 
H2 Enviro Solutions, LLC specializes in chemical storage and dosing systems for the water industry. Their expertise 
ensures that systems are optimally designed, maintained, and operated, reducing the risk of failures and enhancing 
overall facility performance. 
With direct access to OEM parts and close collaboration with the manufacturer, H2 Enviro Solutions, LLC can 
expedite repairs and part replacements. This ability to quickly source and install parts minimizes downtime and 
significantly reduces long-term maintenance costs. Additionally, using OEM parts ensures that equipment warranties 
remain intact, avoiding potential voiding of warranties and costly future repairs. 
Familiar with both the technical aspects of the systems and the County's operational environment, H2 Enviro 
Solutions, LLC reduces the risk of errors, miscommunication, or compliance issues, thereby supporting the County’s 
goal of maintaining a high-performing, cost-effective water system.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 
to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than December 19, 2024 for 
evaluation and consideration.  
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